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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
                       15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
          The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity: SC005122
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 25th March 2018: Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord, Year B: Psalter: Week 2
Sunday, (25th)      9.30 am: Palm of the Lord Passion Year B: Pro Populo


      6.30pm: Palm Sunday of the Lord Passion Year B: Intentions Fr Patrick 
Monday (26th)     No Mass   
Tuesday (27th)   10.00am: Tuesday of Holy Week: Donor’s Intentions
Wednesday (28th) No Mass (intentions offered else way)
Thursday (29th) 6.00pm: Mass of the Lord’s Supper, followed by Watching before the Blessed Sacrament. 
Friday (30th)      3.00pm: Good Friday Ceremonies followed by The Divine Mercy Novena  
Saturday, (31st) 8.00pm: Holy Saturday Ceremonies beginning with the Easter Fire outside the Church
Sunday, (1st)      9.30am: Easter Sunday, Year B: Pro Populo


    6.30Pm: NO MASS
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick, and all those who have asked for our prayers and also our deceased friends and relatives and all whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Hymn Numbers for this Sunday, 25th March: 
Finances for Last Sunday, 18th March 2018: Our collection last Sunday was £217.77 made up of Gift Aid £62.77 and Planned Giving and Loose, £155.00, thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 18th March 2018: 87
Eucharistic Ministers’ Rota: March, 2018: 25th: Gabrielle, Will, Naana
Readers’ Rota for 1st April 2018 – Palm Sunday: 1st: Luca McQuillan, Psalm/Gospel Acclamation: Sarah Okwunebe, 2nd:Cathy Ekwue , Bidding Prayers:Njideka Chima-Amaeshi, Gospel: Will Ekwue, Gabrielle Churchill 
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you. 
An Evening Mass on Sundays – 6.30pm: we will be having an evening Mass on Sundays for a few weekends on trial basis, if it works out, it will be made permanent, otherwise, it will be cancelled. 
Sacred Heart Church Lottery Scheme 2017/2018 The number of players needed for the scheme is 59. In order to have the required number a double entry slot is available. This means that those who are already on the scheme can acquire as many numbers as they want. Kindly please speak to Will if you are interested. The lucky number for Saturday, 17th March 2018 was 39. Congratulations to Yemi Akadiri, the winner. Thank you. 
Catechism Classes for All Youths and Children aged 6 – 17, and also for those preparing for the Sacraments of initiation every Wednesday in the parish hall from 4.15 to 6pm and finishes with Mass at 6pm. For more information please speak to the nuns of St Andrew’s Community. Children preparing for the Sacraments must attend Mass every Sunday as parts of the preparation for the Sacraments.
The 40 Days for Life Action, 14th Feb. – 25th March 2018. Welcome to Bishop Hugh who will be offering the 6.30pm Mass this Sunday as part of the 40 Days for Life Campaign. This Sunday is the final stage in the campaign and the event will include Recitation of the Holy Rosary in front of the Maternity Ward at ARI, followed by Mass at 6.30pm at Sacred Heart Church and a social gathering in the parish hall, everyone is invited. For details please speak to Klaudiusz. 

Divine Mercy Novena begins on Good Friday and continues everyday till 8th April– the eve of the Divine Mercy Sunday. Please join us in this wonderful Devotion to the Lord Jesus – The Divine Mercy.

Happy Easter to all: A Big Thank you to everyone who helped make the Easter Celebration a successful and happy one. I would like to mention in particular John, Christiana, and Angus Mackinnon who have being cleaning the church and cutting hedges and lawn and decorating the church for the past two and a half years, the altar servers, Mark, Katerina and Bernadette Trimmings, the organists and members of the choir, the readers, the Eucharistic ministers, the members of St Andrew’s Community, and everyone else both our parishioners and visitors. May I use this medium to wish you all a very Happy Easter and, may the Risen Lord bless you all. Refreshment in the Parish Hall after Mass as part of our celebration of the Lord’s Resurrection. Everyone is welcome

